Dear Parents/ Carers,

With the passing of Her Majesty the Queen yesterday I just wanted to reach out on behalf of the school community to express our sadness at this news. We know you will all join us in sending our deepest sympathy to the Royal Family at this difficult time.

Today we gathered to remember her and pause for a moment of reflection. The children and staff shared with each other their memories of The Queen; with everyone having many. We focussed on her legacy and her truly amazing sense of duty alongside her constant smile and sense of humour.

Over the coming days and weeks we will continue to remember our late Queen and all that she stood for and achieved. As we said to the children today, we imagine we will learn even more about her and her truly amazing life.

Our children have shown the utmost respect today and we are proud of every single one of them.

With warmest wishes

Mrs Hannah Gordon

Principal